
LANE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Earl and Art Lane—brothers and 
alumni of Milton-Union Schools, 
both lived in West Milton.

In August of 1999, Earl, Art, and 
Denise, Art’s wife, were on their way 
to a Milton football game when a 
drunk driver hit them east of West 
Milton on State Route 571.  Art died 
not long after the accident. Earl 
and Denise were in Miami Valley 
Hospital for close to two months.

Art and Denise were raising four 
boys—Sam, Eric, Mark, and Matt.  
At the time of the accident they 
were 23, 20, 17, and 8 years old. 
They all graduated from Milton-
Union High School. Art was a 
plumber and would do anything 
to help anyone. He was so 
important to the community and 

very well liked and loved. Art and 
Denise were heavily involved in 
football and wrestling with their 
boys. They volunteered for many 
fundraisers and events.

Sam still resides in West Milton and 
is very involved in the community. 
Sam’s two boys (Ethan and Charlie) 
attend Milton.  Sam coaches 
little league football and his wife, 
Michelle is a teacher at Milton.

Mark also resides in the 
community and is the Athletic 
Director for Milton-Union and 
his wife, Lindsay, is a teacher at 
Milton. Mark was the head football 
coach for Milton-Union High 
School for five years until he was 
selected as the Athletic Director 
for the Bulldogs.

Earl lived 10 years after the 
accident but was never the same.  
His quality of life and will to live 
was gone.  He was always an 
ardent supporter of the Bulldogs. 

Earl and his wife, Sue, had three 
children: Tom, Terri, and Donna.  
All graduated from Milton-Union. 

Tom and his wife, Missi, stayed 
in the community and raised 
their two daughters Amanda and 
Whitney, who also graduated 
from Milton.  Tom is involved in 
Milton-Union athletics, formerly 
serving as the head coach for the 
Bulldog girls junior varsity soccer 
team.

FIRST ANNUAL 
LANE MEMORIAL 
GOLF SCRAMBLE 
The Inaugural Earl and Art Lane 
Memorial Golf Scramble will be held 
Saturday, Oct. 20, 2018 at Turtle 
Creek Golf Course in Greenville, 
Ohio. Shotgun start at 10 a.m. Cost is 
$75 per person. 

All proceeds go to the Lane 
Memorial Scholarship Fund. The 
scholarship is to honor two very 
special members of the Lane family. 
A scholarship will be awarded 
to someone at Milton-Union to 
continue their education, whether it 
be trade school, college, etc. 

Both Earl and Art were known for 
their compassion and love for all 

For more information, please call 
or email: Tayler at 937-564-4933 or 
email at tcoy24.7@gmail.com


